
Macon-Hall families~ 

TCAP testing begins on Monday, May 3rd for grades 2-5 (calendar attached). We are 
working very hard to ensure that we meet the state’s goal of having 80% of students come 
to the school to test in person. Additionally, we want students to test so we have a good 
baseline of how our students progressed this school year in order to best plan for their 
success next year! 

 
We will have daily giveaways for all students in attendance on all testing days and grand 
prizes for students who test all 3 test days. 

Prizes include Moon Boots, Hammocks, Pop Up Soccer Set, Comet Ball Set, Frisbees, 
Starbucks Gift Cards, Sunglasses, and much more! 

If you have not confirmed with your child’s teacher as to whether or not your child will 
attend, please do so as soon as possible. If you are unsure as to whether or not you want to 
bring your child to test and would like me to call you, please respond to this email and I am 
happy to give you a call to discuss your concerns. 

District TCAP info: http://www.scsk12.org/testing/ 

School survey for in person testing: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/XPRPSWQ 

As always, please reach out of you need anything! 

 



 


